[image: image1.png]



[image: image2.png]





The Chili Cook Off is being held on Saturday June 12, 2010 at the Annual North Plainfield Street Fair. 

The cook off is open competition.  Trophies and cash prizes will be awarded. There will also be entertainment to be enjoyed by all.

The registration fee provides an area for you to set up your tent (10x10) and cooking equipment, table, chairs and booth decorations.

Enclosed you will find a copy of the rules that are to be followed by all entrants and entrance form to be completed and returned with your fee. 

The North Plainfield Lions would like to thank you in advance for making this event a success and helping us "help the blind."
Please respond ASAP or call 908-754-2754 and plan to have a fun day.

                                       

- COOK OFF HELD RAIN OR SHINE –

                                                           Help the Lions help the blind.


